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We care about your hearing!
Professional Arts Building

99 Sinclair Ave., Suite 210, Georgetown
905-873-6642

Serving the community of Halton Hills and surrounding areas since 1992

The Georgetown

Dear people of Halton Hills;

During these uncertain times, rest assured we
remain open to serve you. We have adjusted services
according to the guidance by Health Canada.

Please call for an appointment. We are not accepting
walk ins at this time.

We handle every call on an individual basis to best
handle each person’s needs.

Social distancing in clinic with one appointment per
time slot in waiting room.

If necessary, I offer mailbox drops as well!

Take care, be safe and know this will pass.

. . . Lend
MeYour

Ears

Business (not quite)
as usual..

By Cory Soal
R.H.A.D.

Movers and Shakers
Marketplace

To advertise in this full colour directory please
call Kelli 905-873-7162 or email kkosonic@theifp.ca

WINDOWS & SIDING

www.winside.ca
873-08419
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CALIFORNIA SHUTTERS

CARPET, HARDWOOD, RUGS & TILE

The One Store For Your Perfect Floor
26 Guelph St., Downtown Georgetown

www.carpetone.ca
http://carpetonegeorgetown.goldbook.ca

905-877-9896

Floor and Home

THREE EASY
WAYS TO SHOP.

WINDOWS & DOORS

■ Rep l acemen t W indows
■ Bay & Bow Windows
■ S t o rm Doo r s
■ Pa t i o Doo r s
■ Sea l ed G l a s s Un i t s
Serving Halton Hills Since 1991

905
7 03 -0606

A Georgetown Italian
restaurant will soon say
Ciao — for now. On the day
that eateries across the
province were granted per-
mission to reopen for indoor
dining, The Bridgewood in
downtown Georgetown re-
vealed that it will be closing
its doors this July.

"We are so sad to an-
nounce that we will be
changing locations," says a
statement on the restau-
rant's Facebook page. "Our
date for reopening is not offi-
cially determined at this
time — still looking for our
perfect spot!"

The owners have indicat-
ed that they're trying to find
another space to reopen in
Georgetown or somewhere
nearby, like Acton or Erin.

"We want to thank every-
one for the immense support
we've received over these
past few years," continues

the Facebook statement.
"Running this restaurant
has not only been fulfilling,
but an absolute gift as well,
thanks to our amazing cus-
tomers."

Fans of the restaurant ex-
pressed their support for
The Bridgewood remaining

in Georgetown.
"Hopefully you'll find a

bigger, better location in
town," wrote Kimberly Mal-
covich. The restaurant has
opted to keep its dining room
closed for now and contin-
ues to offer takeout service
from Thursday to Saturday.

NEWS

ITALIAN RESTAURANT SET TO CLOSE, EVENTUALLY RELOCATE
THE BRIDGEWOOD
WILL REMAIN
DOWNTOWN UNTIL
SUMMER
MELANIE HENNESSEY
mhennessey@
metroland.com

The Bridgewood in downtown Georgetown will close its doors in July.
Graham Paine/Metroland


